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No0.196/2025 Date: 08" July, 2025

Reference Notification No. of The University of Burdwan: C/Corigen/U.G. Sem-VI(Gen).

2025/927/Con. Dated Burdwan, the 8" July, 2025

According to the recent notification issued by The University of Burdwan the schedule for the
Semester-VI. 2025 Mathematics (General) Examination has been revised. Mathematics General
Examination which was scheduled to be held on 10.07.2025 (Morning Session) will now instead be

held on 12.07.2025 (Morning Session) due to some unavoidable circumstances.

All concerned Examinees are advised to visit the University official website of The University of

Burdwan to check the updated time table and ensure timely attendance.
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